

Rise Park Primary and Nursery School Head Teacher: Mrs Natasha Kelly B.Ed.Hons Bestwood Park Drive West Rise Park Nottingham NG5 5EL

Tel: 0115 915 3775 admin@risepark.nottingham.sch.uk www.riseparkprimaryschool.co.uk

Dear Families,

Kind regards,

On Wednesday 8 January at 2.50pm in the junior hall, we will be holding a workshop about the new banded book system. Within this, there will be a short presentation to explain the new banded book system from colours Pink to Turquoise, and you will gain an understanding of why your child is on a certain band. You will also have the opportunity to explore some of the new banded books and the reading lead will be available to discuss any questions that you might have.

We strongly encourage you to attend this workshop to help you understand our new system. Please fill out the slip below and hand it to your class teacher or the office. The workshop will be finished in time for you to collect your child.

Sophie Lynch Assistant Head Teacher and Reading Lead
Banded Books Workshop – 2.50pm Wednesday 8 January
I confirm my attendance at the workshop.
My child is in year























